
17th August 2023 
 

 
 

Dear year 13 Learners,  
 
I hope this letter finds you in good spirits on our KS5 results day. This day symbolises the culmination of your 
remarkable journey through education, and we eagerly await celebrating your achievements. 
 
Firstly, I want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all of you for being such an exceptional year group. Your time 
with us has been marked by your enthusiasm, your readiness to seize opportunities, and your determination to 
create transformative experiences. I am immensely proud of the accomplishments of your year group, and your 
dedication has translated into the year group gaining impressive results and securing amazing destinations, these 
include: 
 
 Attainment 

• Average grade for our new Aviation Operations course is Distinction* 

• Average grade for our Technical Diplomas is Distinction 

• Average grade for Mathematics A Level is B 
 
Destinations 

• High Level apprenticeship destinations include Airbus, Schneider, Panasonic Avionics, Balfour Beatty, 
Morgan Sindall, Sir Robert McAlpine, Ramboll and Willmott Dixon and many more. 

• Universities include Kings College, Queen Mary University, The University of Edinburgh, Manchester and 
many more. 

 
As you receive your results, I encourage you to reflect on these accomplishments and acknowledge the effort 
and dedication that went into achieving them. 
 
If upon receiving your results, you believe that you have a compelling reason to appeal, please read the 
instructions on the back of this letter. 
 
Lastly, I would like to wish you all the best for your future and remind you that we are always here for you, if you 
need help, want to someone to talk to or passing by please visit us and tell us what you are up too. 
 

And remember, “Don’t look back on missed opportunities”. 

 
Keep safe, 

 
Geoffrey Fowler  
CEO & Principal  



Appeal of Results – Summer 2023 
 

If having received your results you feel that you have a clear reason to appeal the outcome the college can 
challenge a grade on your behalf by requesting the exam board review the exam entry. 
 
 
There are several options available to you – see below: 
 

• Clerical Review - this will ensure all pages of exam papers are marked, all marks are counted and that the 
results match the marks on the papers. THIS WILL NOT MEAN THE PAPERS ARE REMARKED. 

• Review of Marking - this will include the clerical check above and will have a second examiner review the 
paper to identify marking errors or unreasonable marking. 

• 3. Priority Review (GCE and L3 Only) - as review of marking above but completed in a shorter time frame. 
This has a deadline of 22 August 2023 

 
You should be aware that any appeal against results will have: 
 

• The potential for your grade to go up or down. 

• A fee attached, this could range from £8.70 to £70.75 depending on the level of qualification and the type 
of review requested – see below. 

 

 

Clerical Check, 
£ 

Priority Review (A 
Level/L3), £ 

Review of Marking 
GCE/L3, £ 

Review of Marking 
GCSE/L2, £ 

AQA 8.70 55.60 46.75 40.35 

Edexcel 12.50 61.60 51.70 44.50 

OCR 10.00 70.75 57.50 57.50 

EDUQUAS 11.00 55.00 46.00 40.00 

 
 
If you wish to challenge your grade, please email exams@ldeutc.co.uk where you will receive an application 
form. 
 

mailto:exams@ldeutc.co.uk

